

Sunday, May 14th, 2017 Fifth Sunday of Easter "Happy Mother's Day"

7:30 AM Men's Choir warm-up 8:00 AM Holy Mass

Lector: Natalie Jennings

9:00 AM Mother's Day Breakfast 11:00 AM Deacon Service /Contemporary and Youth Group

Lector: David Russo

Flowers at the Main Altar are given to the Glory of God and in Memory of the Zaganiaczyk and Skalecki Families, By Family

Flowers at the Blessed Virgin Mary and Blessed Sacrament Altar are given to the Glory of God and in Memory of Joseph and Helen Swendra, By Daughters Frances & Elizabeth Swendra

Monday, May 15th

Dymphna & Gerebenus, M.
8:00 AM +Deceased Members of
Tomaszewski & Ziemianski
Families, By Cathy Zalenski
8:00 AM Bingo Kitchen Workers Report
9:00 AM Bingo Team#2 Report
11:30 AM Bingo
7:00 PM May Devotions/Choir Practice

Tuesday, May 16th

Brendan the Voyager, Ab. 8:00 AM +Sophie Peplowski, By Family

Wednesday, May 17th

Bruno, Bp.
8:00 AM +Edward and Mary Kane, and
Son Edward Kane,
By Julie & John Lach

Thursday, May 18th

Venanius, M.
8:00 AM **No** Mass or May Devotion
10:00 AM Seniors Meeting – Hot Dogs etc.

Friday, May 19th

Dunstan of Canterbury, Bp. 8:00 AM **No** Mass

Saturday, May 20th

Bernadine of Siena, C.
8:00 AM +Joseph Nizinkiewicz (Anniv.),
By Wife Emily and Family
3:00 PM Confirmation Class

Sunday, May 21st, 2017 Sixth Sunday of Easter

8:00 AM Holy Mass

Lector: Michael Pokriki

9:00 AM SOCL & Adult Bible Classes

9:00 AM Coffee Hour Hosts – Lightcap Family

10:30 AM Harmonia Choir Practice

11:00 AM Deacon Service

Lector: Sharon Kysor

PARISH COMMITTEE COUNTERS MONTH OF MAY

8:00 AM: Cindy Piecynski & Chuck Daehn 11:00 AM: Maura Krause & Sharon Kysor

PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER OUR AILING BROTHERS AND SISTERS

Lord, look upon our friends and family with the eyes of your mercy and let Your healing hand rest upon them, restoring them to wholeness and strength for service in Your Kingdom. Amen.

Bishop Thaddeus Peplowski, Walter Szpylman, Jerry Crick, Vi Brandler, Colleen Crane, Jim Stevens, Debbie MacArthur, Sue Oniszczak, Julie Lewis, Christopher Florentino, Jean Salzmann, Darlene Kruk, Lottie Kowalow, Norman Gaca, Ed Miller, Gabriel Barrois.

Bishop Thaddeus Peplowski – Mercy Hospital, 565 Abbott Rd., Buffalo, New York 14220



STW - #54 0 Brown #56\$1,000 Bonus Ball – 105 Queen of Hearts \$690



MAY DEVOTIONS

May Devotions will be held every **Monday at 7:00 PM and Thursday morning devotions will resume May 25**th **at 11:30 AM** during the month of May. Please join us in prayer to the Blessed Virgin Mary.



ATTENTION: SOCIETIES AND ORGANIZATIONS

The Social Hall and Class Rooms will be **CLOSED** to all activities starting Monday, May 22nd at 2:00 PM thru

Friday June 2nd for maintenance. We will be striping and waxing the floors. Thank you.



1ST ANNUAL CAR CRUISE AND BLESSING!

Saturday, June 17, 2017 from 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM we will hold

our first Car Cruise! Food will be available for purchase including: Chicken Fingers, Fries, Carrots and Celery, BBQ Burgers, Chips and Pickle. Eat - In or Take Out!

Cruise participants receive free coffee and doughnuts while they last. Will also hold a 50/50 Raffle.

For more information, call Sharon at 824-1980.



GRAND LADY CRUISE

"The sign-up sheet for the Grand Lady Cruise **July 30**th, has been placed in the

vestibule. The information regarding, time, location, etc... is on the sheet. If there are any questions, please feel free to ask your Club President or call me at 683-8644 after 7PM. Thank you, Marcia Zgoda"

Sto lat!



A HUGE THANK YOU!

A huge thank you to everyone that worked and donated treasures to our Rummage Sale. 275 Shoppers helped us reach a profit of \$2,343.00. Tina Crane

GRATEFUL THANKS!

The YMS of R and the Cathedral Ushers would like to **thank everyone** who volunteered their time, donated towels, and raffle gifts for our first **Towel Bingo** this past Sunday. A **very special thank you** to the Ladies Guild who assisted us with the details, worked with us to organize the event and make it a **great success!** We appreciate everyone's hard work.

Don Barnes, Cathedral Usher President Chuck Daehn, Committee Co-Chair Bob Giczkowski, YMS of R President



DRIVE-THRU CHICKEN BBBQ

The next Drive-Thru Chicken BBQ is **Wednesday, May 24**th from 4-7 PM or till sold-out! Take out's only. \$11.00 per Dinner.





The Sacrament of Confirmation will be held at the Cathedral on Sunday, **June 4**th (**Pentecost Sunday**) at **10:00 AM.** Five candidates will receive the sacrament on that day.

There is only **ONE MASS** that day - please come and support our class on this special day!



"HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES"

Clara Wegst – 5/16 and Marion Woch – 5/19!

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, May 23rd - Prayer Shawl Ministry - 10:30AM - Noon and 6:30 - 8:00 PM at Rectory **Tuesday, May 23rd** - Bell Choir Rehearsal, 7:30 PM at the Cathedral.

Wednesday, May 24th – Chicken BBQ, 4-7 PM **Sunday, May 28**th – Jaedyn Pawlowski – 1st Holy Communion, 11:00 AM Mass

Saturday, June 17th, Car Cruise and Blessing! 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM

THE CATHEDRAL LADIES GUILD WILL BE SPONSORING A DRIVE TO BENEFIT Kids Escaping Drugs (KEDS)

KEDS Mission is: "Raise, manage and distribute funds for the development and support of facilities, community education, and advocacy programs for adolescents and their families in Western New York suffering from alcohol and drug dependency/addiction." In addition to raising funds, KEDS distributes items, as listed on the enclosed KEDS Needs List, to their various "houses". Please leave your donations in the coatroom marked "KEDS".

Drugs have become such an affliction on today's teens and it is because of organizations like KEDS, that children and their families have somewhere to turn for help. Thank you in advance for helping us support this worthwhile organization.

God Bless....Marciz Zgoda



KUDO'S TO OUR KIDS

It's nearing graduation time again - so be certain to let us know what the "Kids" of our parish are up to these days! We want to give them the special recognition they deserve. If there is anything that you would like to share about one of our "kids" - as to their accomplishments and/or their plans for the summer, please call or send an

email to the parish office by Wednesday June 21st. Thank you!